
 On 11/9/2024, VFW Post 845 participated in the 

unveiling ceremony of a new Veteran’s memorial 

at the East Nantmeal Township.  More than 50 

members of the local community attended the 

solemn ceremony which included local leadership, 

veterans and current military personnel.  The 

unveiling ceremony was the culmination of a local 

Boy Scout’s Eagle Project.  Thank you for your 

hard work and dedication to not only your local 

community but also your national veteran 

community.  Good luck on your future endeavors! 


